Prior to October 2004, the SW MN Wind Operating guide included a 175 MW limit for the output of the wind generators connected to the Buffalo Ridge substation.  This limit was required to prevent inadvertent tripping of the Buffalo Ridge wind farms due to voltage fluctuations above allowable limits.  The electrical power transmission system in the area did not have sufficient dynamic reactive power capability to prevent the voltage fluctuations.  The Lake Yankton SVC, which went in service in October 2004, provided additional dynamic reactive power, which allowed the Buffalo Ridge substation output limit to be eliminated.   

